

ELK POINT REGIONAL ALLIED ARTS SOCIETY

August 24, 2016

Dear Mayor and Councillors of the Town of Elk Point:

The Elk Point Regional Allied Arts Society is exploring ways to minimize the operational costs of the Arts and Leisure Centre. One of our highest costs is the electricity bills. Thus we have looked in to changing our lighting system, both interior and exterior, to LED lighting. We have received quotes from three electrical companies and the approximate cost of doing this is estimated at \$20 000.00. At our August meeting it was decided that this is the direction we would like to move in as the cost would be recoverable in eight years, or sooner, depending on the utility rates. It was also discussed that there may be "Going Green" grants available for energy conservation projects which could be accessed through the municipal governments. I am writing on behalf of the Allied Arts Society to seek your help in accessing any grants or financial assistance in this project. We thank you for your consideration of our request and look forward to receiving your reply.

Respectfully Submitted,

Don Conrad, President

Elk Point Regional Allied Arts Society

OWN OF ELKPOINT

3105 4 S 711A

GENED